
To all employees of company Tönnies 

Located In der Mark 2, Rheda-Wiedenbrück, 33378 

And all people living in the same households (such as family members or 

roommates) 

 

 

General ordinance of separation and quarantine to protect other people 

from Coronavirus  

 

To all employees of company Tönnies 

Located In der Mark 2, Rheda-Wiedenbrück, 33378 

 

Due to § 28 Abs. 1 S. 1 and § 30 Abs. 1 S. 2 of the infection protection law 

(IfSBG-NRW) the following general ordinance is issued: 

 

1. All employees of company Tönnies, located in Rheda Wiedenbrück, who 

live in the district of Kreis Warendorf, have to separate themselves into 

quarantine immediately. They have to stay in quarantine until July 3rd 

2020. This applies for all direct employees of Tönnies as well as for all 

employees of subcontractors who work at the same location.  

 

2. People living in the same household as an employee of Tönnies or a 

subcontractor have to separate themselves into quarantine as well.  

 
3. They must not leave their apartments without the permission of the health 

department of Kreis Warendorf during quarantine. They are not allowed to 

be visited by other people who do not live in the same household.   

 
4. This ordinance can only be lifted in an exceptional case by the health 

department of Kreis Warendorf. There have to be sufficient information 

about the status of health and if there had been contact to an infected 

person.  

 
5. All employees of company Tönnies or a subcontractor and the people 

living in the same households have to tolerate Covid-19-tests of Kreis 

Warendorf or Kreis Gütersloh.  

 



6. If the tests take place on the Tönnies site, they are allowed to go there 

directly without any stops. They are not allowed to use public transport. 

 
7. If the employees of company Tönnies or a subcontractor and the people 

living in the same households have been tested after June 16th 2020 and 

have no symptoms, they are allowed to go to the Tönnies site directly 

without any stops. There, they are allowed to work in the production 

department.  

 
This general ordinance is enforceable due to § 80 Abs. 2 Nr. 2 of the Rules of 

the Administrative Courts (Verwaltungsgerichtsordnung) and §§ 28 Abs. 3, 16 

Abs. 8 IfSG. 

 

For further information, there is a hotline of the health department Kreis 

Warendorf (Gesundheitsamt): 02581/53-5555 


